
Dear Pastor, Church, and Brothers in Christ,		 January 2025

May the grace, mercy, faithfulness, and peace of Jesus Christ be always with 
you.

I will worship toward thy holy temple, and praise thy name for thy 
lovingkindness and for thy truth: for thou hast magnified thy word above all thy 
name. (Psalm 138:2)

It is a joy in the Lord Jesus to share with you what God is doing in our lives.  

We are grateful to God for my birthday that I celebrated together with my 
beautiful family and brothers in Christ.  We are grateful to God for our 12th 
wedding anniversary that I celebrated together with my beloved wife; God is 
always faithful.  Praise to God for the ability to homeschool our daughters.  
Victoria Fe will start sixth grade, and Grace Paz is in third grade. We appreciate 
your prayer that God may grant us wisdom to achieve our goals in 2025. 

It is a joy in the Lord Jesus to share with you what God is doing in our ministry.

Therefore, my beloved brethren, be ye stedfast, unmoveable, always abounding 
in the work of the Lord, forasmuch as ye know that your labour is not in vain in 
the Lord.	 (1 Corinthians 15:58)

Through our Maranatha Baptist Church, located in the north of the city of 
Montería, we continue to do the Great Commission.  We extend our goal of 
evangelizing in this northern area of the city with between 4,000 to 15,000 
people. 
 
For the glory of God, the following people received Christ as Lord and personal 
Savior: relatives of the children who attend our church, José, Marcelina, Alba, 
Dayris, Marylis, Lilibet.
 
Children who received Christ: Isaac, Mauro, Alejandro. 
People who received Christ through the ministry of evangelism: Robert, Manuel, 
Apolita, Alcira, Fedian, Baylor, Wayflor, Edilberto, Aura, Antonio, Luis, Elkin, 
Madelyn, Wendy, Jhon, Alcira, Carmen, Miguel and Nuris.
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We appreciate your support in prayer to God for the discipleship of new believers in Christ. Through our 
independent Baptist Church Jesus Christ Loves You, a ministry to deaf people, located in the south of the city of 
Montería, we continue with our goal of evangelizing 200,000 people. 

For the glory of God, the people who received Christ as Lord and personal Savior are the following: hearing 
relatives of our deaf brothers and sisters in our church: Maria.

People who received Christ through the ministry of evangelism: Omar, Humberto, Fredy, Francisco, Leo, Oscar, 
Miguel, Gregoria, Luz, Carlos and Alberts, who is a child. 

It is a joy in the Lord Jesus to see what God is doing in your lives.  May God bless your homes and your ministries.  
Through your local church and ministries, the Great Commission goes forward! 

Please support us in prayer to God for the following requests: 
1.	 God’s wisdom, protection, and provision for my family
2.	 God’s power to do the Great Commission
3.	 God’s provision for our daughters’ studies
4.	 Vehicle Repairs - $2,285 needed
5.	 God’s provision for the two church premises rentals
6.	 Provision for a portable baptistry - $325 needed
7.	 God’s provision for a computer for the ministry with deaf people. $820 - $1,145 needed

I appreciate your constant support in prayer to God and financial support for us.  Thank you for being part of God’s 
work here in the city of Montería, Colombia.  We love you, and we pray to God always for you.

Sincerely in Christ,

The Corrales Muñoz Family
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Contributions for our ministry should be made payable to IPM and sent to IPM, Inc., 100 Spring Ave., Hanover, PA 17331-2717 Be 
sure to include a note designating “Corrales Support” or any other special designation you may have for us. Thank you. 

If you have an email, please help us to help this missionary save postage by receiving his newsletter by email. Please take a moment to contact us at 
office@ipmworld.org with your email and home address and use “subscribe Corrales prayer letter” on the subject line.


